
Logan Band Booster Meeting Minutes 
 

 
 

 

Ryan opened the meeting in the Logan High School Band Room at 6:32 pm. 

Minutes from the February 13, 2023 meeting were distributed.  Correction should read 

correct spelling of Ryan under uniform selling.  Amanda made a motion to accept the 

minutes.  Seconded by Henry.  Motion carried. 

Lacy gave the treasurer’s report. Motion to accept the report was made by Brenda.   

Seconded by Amanda S.  Motion carried.  Lacy reported Zelle is up and working. 

Senior glasses, pens, etc were discussed.  Estimates will be made available next 

meeting. 

Ryan reported DQ will do our % of sales fundraiser all day instead of the hours 5 to 

close for winter and spring concerts.   

Ryan explained uniform fundraiser will start in March.  Pam asked for boosters to 

explain the fundraiser to students.  April will explain it to the middle school students and 

Ryan will explain it to the high school students. 

February 15th will be the trash bag delivery.  Bags will be distributed for pickup at winter 

concert.  Pie fundraisers will be passed out at winter concert as well.  Ryan suggested 

costs for pie to stay the same at $15.00 per pie. A $7.00 profit per pie will be made with 

pecan being a profit of $6.75 per pie.  Brenda made a motion to sell each pie at $15.00 

apiece.  Amanda S. seconded.  Motion carried. 

Spring track meets will be coming up and concessions will need to be made available.  

One meet is already scheduled during the spring band concert. 

Pam mentioned she requested three buses for the OMEA district competition.  

Chaperones will be needed. 

 

Present:  Ryan Whitescarver-President, Vicki Rafferty-Secretary, Lacy Cox 
Treasurer, Pam Price Head Band Director, Members:  Amanda Stivison, Brenda  
Rowe, Clarissa Bates, Brian Bentley, Emily Bentley, Henry Johnson, Heather  
Johnson, Amanda Chaffin, Randy Chaffin, Lyndsey Van Winkle, Shanna Gordon, &  
Emily Chaffin 



Logan Chamber Music Festival (Project Bridge) is February 26th.  Various 

advertisements have been completed. Brian reported enough donations have already 

been received to cover expenses.  

Brenda mentioned to Lacy to check rates and terms for certificate of deposits to try to 

gain additional interest earned prior to trip.  Lacy will check. 

Pam reported the Eagles are to donate up to $10,000 for trip.  They will also be paying 

off children and grandchildren’s trip account of members.  There are 4 students as of 

now this will apply to. 

Amanda C. mentioned t-shirt design for Universal studios.  She has some ideas/designs 

already.  Brenda mentioned to have one price or set prices on the size of the shirt.  

More to follow. 

Brian is looking to have a car show for possibly June.  He is requesting concession 

stand to be open by the boosters.  It will be a $20 entry fee and $3 entrance fee.  

Brenda questioned used of bathrooms.  Vicki questioned liability and whose insurance it 

would fall under.  Brian will get with school board for use and approval. 

Next meeting is scheduled for Monday March 13th, at 6:30 in the LHS band room. 

With no further business to discuss, Brenda made a motion to adjourn.  Seconded by 

Randy.  Motion carried.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


